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Dear Parents of Year 1,

It has been a challenging year but we would still like to give the children the opportunity
to have Christmas lunch within their bubbles on Tuesday 15" December.

We will be offering traditional roast turkey with all the frimmings or alternatively, vegetable
crown with all the frimmings, please find menu attached. This will be ordered in the usual
way with the class teacher.

Children can wear their Christmas jumpers on their Christmas lunch day and if they
choose to do so we ask for a minimum £1 donation to Save the Children. There is no
charge for lunch for those in KS1.

On the day that a class is not having Christmas lunch they will be given a grab bag
instead. This will be ordered in class the Friday before.

Yours faithfully,

Ho~=

Mrs S Oppé
Headteacher
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